
Last week, crews completed installing a new sewer line along the
southwest area of the project limits, near the Millcreek City boundary.
Crews continue to replace the aging water line between 2700 South and
Stratford Avenue. The new water line is expected to be operational by
mid-July. 
Crews will begin installing a new storm drain and water line this week on
the north end of the project limits, between 2700 South and Parley’s
Canyon Boulevard. This installation is expected to continue through the
end of June. 
After the installation of the water line and storm drain, crews will
pulverize the north end of the project limits. This is scheduled to begin
in early July. 

Please follow the posted 25 mph posted speed limit and instructions from flaggers and equipment
operators on the field to help us maintain a safe construction zone. 
People biking can now use the regular travel lanes, so please remember to share the road.
If you need additional information or special accommodations during these construction activities, please
let us know using the contact information below. 
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Contact Us
Email: 2000east@slcgov.com 
Phone: 801-535-6251
Website: https://www.slc.gov/mystreet/ 
Follow us on Facebook and Twitter: @SLCMoves using: #2000EastSLC

*The project schedule is subject to change due to weather or unforeseen circumstances.
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